Firchow, Kevin

From: Murphy, Brad

Sent: Friday, December 11, 2009 12:55 PM
To: Parks, Timothy; Firchow, Kevin
Subject: FW: 5722 Lake Mendota Dr (item 12)

The message below should be printed out for PC on Monday.

Brad Murphy

Planning Division Director

Pept. of Planning & Community & Economic Development
P.O. Box 2985

215 Martin L.uther King Jr. Blvd

Madison, Wi 53701

6808 266 4635

From: Clear, Mark

Sent: Friday, December 11, 2009 12:48 PM
To: Ethington, Ruth; Murphy, Brad

Cc: 'edwintallard@gmail.com’

Subject: 5722 Lake Mendota Dr (item 12)

Ruth and Brad,

I will not be at Plan Commission on Monday, so my recommendation on this item is that Plan Commission
grant the demolition permit subject to the condition regarding the covenant described in Planning Division
recommendation #1. '

Thank you and have a great weekend.

Mark C.

Alder Mark Clear

19th District, Madison, WI

district1 9@cityofmadison.com

608-695-5709

Join my district news e-mail list: join-d19news@lists.markclear.com




